
Oregon’s history has always supported the hunters and sportsmen.  This SB 978 is an affront to all good 
citizens.  The wording opens the door to numerous “other” rules that the proposers are hiding.  Why not 
put the blame on the judicial system and politicians who are soft on criminals.  This IS NOT a sanctuary 
state and the bulk of the land here is owned by good people who are law biding citizens who support 
our law enforcement AND we value our firearm rights as it is our final line of control over any out of 
control government.  That is why our forefathers put it in the Amendments. 
 
Do not turn our constitutional rights over to those who have not shared the price of freedom and stand 
ready anytime to fight for it.  This bill is a personal attack for politics and power control, not for the good 
of the people. 
 
Please vote AGAINST SB978. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jerry Whitehead 
Service Disabled Veteran 
Citizen, Voter 
POB 280, Dallas, OR. 97338 
707/738-6327 
Towerengr@aol.com 
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